

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCEHEADQUARTERS 72D AIR BASE WING (AFMC) TINKER AIR FORCE BASE OKLAHOMA

MEMORANDUM FOR ALCON

FROM: 72 ABW/CC

SUBJECT: Tinker AFB Lodging Closure

As of 31 December 2022, Tinker AFB Lodging is officially closed. Therefore, the 72d Force Support Squadron will no longer have the lodging mission nor capability on Tinker AFB.

SEBREN.GEORGE. Digitally signed by SEBREN.GEORGE.H.JR.105047 5944 5944 5040: 2023.01.18 16:08:37 -06'00'

G. HALL SEBREN, JR., Colonel, USAF Commander